
Looking for Riders and Handlers! 

 

 

El Dorado County 4-H Horse Project is putting on a judging 
contest for its members and other outside county 4-H members. 
(If you are an out of county 4-H member, and would like to 
enter, feel free to do so!) We are in need of some good horses 
and riders to judge! Here are the classes we are still looking to 
fill: 

1. AQHA (or quarter type) geldings 
2. AQHA (or quarter type) mares 
3. Thoroughbred or Hunter Type Mares or Geldings 

(whichever gender fills up my class first!) 
4. Western Pleasure 
5. Hunter Under Saddle 
6. Reining 
7. Possible Hunter hack or English horsemanship  

Here are the details on how to enter if you’d be willing! 

This will be held on March 14th 

It doesn’t cost anything to enter; we just simply need some good horses 
for our kids to judge as they prep for their state contest!  

We ask that you dress professionally and outfit your horse like you where 
at a show. (Button up shirt, chaps, good equipment, etc.) 

We will start with our first halter class at 12:30 pm. 

This event will be held at the El Dorado County fairgrounds at the 
Henningsen Pavilion arena. 

To enter: please email melinda.cross65@yahoo.com 


